
Subject: FW: Mechanical services bill
Date: Monday, 12 March 2018 2:28:31 PM

 

  
Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 8:29 PM
To: TPWC
Subject: Mechanical services bill
 
I OPPOSE THE PROPOSED MECHANICAL SERVICES BILL
This will decrease safety, decrease affordability of HCAC-R, and cost jobs!

Regards, 
Renarda O’Neill, 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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